MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 7/8/23
Start time: 9:08 AM, at the Redwing Field
Present: 8 members, 0 guests

Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site.
Fred DiMaria presented the financial report. Was accepted as read.

Field reports: Fields are in good shape with no issues to report. The Redwing field is
being used on a regular basis on Thursday nights by several club members.

Peter Jagich noted that all submissions were made regarding FRIA. Still waiting for
responses back.

Otto Loorents needed to step back from the hobby and his duties as a board member.
Ron Kiedaisch has volunteered to take that spot. Since there were not enough
members present to make a vote, Peter will send out an email for voting online.

We will try to have some fun at the August meeting with a bomb drop and target
landing competition.

With the Jamboree in September not too far away, a reminder that there is a need for
helpers during the event. A great opportunity to be a part of a well known modeling
event, and to see and interact with modelers from across the country. Emails will be
sent out for members to be able to sign up to help out in various functions.

Meeting adjourned: 9:43 AM
Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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